(VL. PPERT

November 11, 2021
Product Change Notice - Removal of Installation Clips
Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve product performance and mitigate supply chain issues, Lippert
will be removing installation clips from all window series.

Installation clips were originally designed to keep the window centered in the opening and moderate
oversized openings. Through the years, customer process capability has become much more consistent
resulting in better fitment. Additionally, trim rings when used in standard application aid in centering
windows in the opening. Lippert has tested the removal of installation clips under vibration and has found
no evidence of compromised performance. Test Reports are available upon request.

Supply chain issues have continued to challenge us to find opportunities for product improvements that
allow us to maintain on time delivery and still provide quality products.

With installation clip Without installation clip

This change applies to 2000, 3000, 8600 and 8800 window series. There is no change in window installation
and all manuals will be updated to reflect this change. The change will be made on a running basis on or
around December 1, 2021.



If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Mason Ogle

VP of RV Sales

Lippert Components, Inc.
C:574.849.1742
mogle@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

Will a new part number be required? No.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes.

Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis.
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